
 

 

 

CITY OF HIGH POINT 
AGENDA ITEM 

 
 
Title:   Resurfacing of Parking Lots for Parks and Recreation  Facilities  
 
From: Lee Tillery –Parks and Recreation Director 

Tyler Berrier – Civil Engineer Meeting Date: October 3, 2016 

    
Public Hearing: N/A Advertising Date:   August 29 – Sept. 14, 2016 

  Advertised By: Purchasing 
 

    
Attachments: 
 

Attachment A – Bid Tabulations 
 

 
 
PURPOSE:   
The Parks and Recreation Department has budgeted for the Resurfacing of City of High Point maintained parking 
lots.  Based on surface condition, these parking lots have been identified to be resurfaced.  The Purchasing 
Department issued bid documents for this project on August 21, 2016. 
 
BACKGROUND:   
At the September 14th bid opening, Blythe Construction was the low bidder of the 4 qualified bidders that 
submitted a bid.  Parking lots to be repaved are Oakview and Southside Recreation Centers,  Oak Hollow Marina, 
Oak Hollow Golf Course and Sailboat Point off Waterview. 
 
BUDGET IMPACT:   
Funds for this project are available in the FY 2016-2017 annual budget. 
 
RECOMMENDATION / ACTION REQUESTED:   
The Parks and Recreation Department recommends approval of the contract and that the appropriate City official 
and/or employee be authorized to execute all necessary documents to award the project to Blythe Construction, 
Inc. in the amount of $443,309.00. 
 
 
 






